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First Friday

A Monthly Newsletter of the Warren Township Schools
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The CEO of the newly merged International Society for Technology in Education (ISTE)
and the Association for Supervision and Curriculum Development (ASCD), Mr. Richard
Culatta, made a special visit to Warren Township Schools on Friday, January 6, 2023, to
observe Warren staff and students engaging in innovative educational practices with
Superintendent of Schools Dr. Matthew Mingle. (read more)



https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/district/features/nationally_recognized_ceo_visits_warren_township_schools/

News from the ¢chools
AT students ROCKED the CENTRAL SCHOOL SUPPORTS
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Richard Culatta visits Mt. Horeb and Warren Middle School


https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/district/features/_2023_alt_science_fair/
https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/district/features/central_school_supports_operation_shoebox/
https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/district/features/students_give_back_in_world_language_class/
https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/district/features/students_give_back_in_world_language_class/

Upcoming Events

2/6/23
Board of Education (Central School 6:30 start) e

. 2/20/23
Schools Closed - Presidents Day

@U/\@i Elementary Rezoning Information
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Elementary Growth Overview and Information can be found here.

WARREN TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT'S THE PROGRAM RUNS FOR 5 WEEKS
FROM JUNE 26™ - JULY 28™

Summer” Fun 2025 wguscme sy ion

Your child can sign up for different classes
each week!
Sign up for one class per week or all four!
Sign up for one week or all five!

We offer Super-Saver Discount prices for
registering for all five weeks.
After Care until 6:00 p.m. daily
We also offer a sibling discount of 10% off of the fed
GYMNASTICS Jor each additional sibling.
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DIGITAL ARTS BEST VALUE AROUND!
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Registrations are conducted online at:
“wr.warrentboe.Drg/schuols;’summerfun /registration
View and download brochure on our website at www.warrentboe.org
or pick up at Warren Middle School, 100 Old Stirling Road, Warren, NJ, 07059
Any lurther questions contact: Meryl Lettire, Summer Fun Principal
at 908-753-5300 ext 5470
Summer Fun is an exciling enrichment “camp” program for children grades
kindergarten - Sth grade. All of our courses are taught by certified teachers.

Registration for Summer Fun is now OPEN! You can visit the
district website for more details.

Kindergarten Registration

Parents and/or guardians must enroll their child into the Warren
Township School District via our Open-Registration Portal. All necessary
forms will be provided during the online registration process.



https://www.warrentboe.org/planningforelementarygrowth/
https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/summerfun/
https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/district/registration/

